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 SAIL Spotlight 

Celebrating Dylan's Amazing Artwork      

We are fortunate to have a talented artist like Dylan (Dolphin 

Class), whose incredible drawings bring beloved characters to 

life. We’re lucky to have Dylan share his artwork with us, and we 

can’t wait to see what exciting new scenes and characters he’ll 

bring to life next! 

 

 

 

 

Jack’s Thrive Artwork 

Jack (Turtles Class) created this 

artwork during his Thrive session. 

Jack says this is a representation 

of his ADHD brain. “It's quite ran-

dom, with added glitter for spar-

kle. It's sometimes crazy and 

sometimes calm.” 

He enjoyed making it! 

 

SAIL Spotlight 

Lewis organized a highly successful Children in Need event, com-

bining a cozy movie session with fun colouring activities, all aimed 

at raising awareness and supporting the charity. In addition to his 

charity work, Lewis led an informative firework safety campaign 

during the build-up to Bonfire Night. He delivered a well-researched 

presentation, teaching his peers the importance of staying safe 

around fireworks. Lewis's dedication to both social causes and 

safety education has inspired his classmates and made a positive 

impact on his community.  

                       

 
 
 

 



 

WOLT Days are the best days! 
 

 

This term Learning Outside the Classroom (LOTC) has been focus-

ing on map reading skills, axe throwing, safe tool usage (knives, 

axes, saws and power drills) and for some mountain biking / bike 

riding.  One of the high points this term was finding the old WW2 

bunker near Chibden Bottom and having the chance to explore it 

in the pitch dark.  One group even experienced a small snow bliz-

zard (well – it felt that way!)  It has been amazing seeing the pupils 

develop their various skills, push through many 

of their comfort zones and ‘level up’. 
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WOLT Adventures 



Wiltshire Scrap Store Visit 

During Recycling Week, the Wiltshire Scrap Store visited Sail-Academy 

to host a creative recycling workshop for students. The event was a 

great success, helping students learn about sustainability in a fun and 

interactive way. Everyone left inspired, with a deeper appreciation for 

recycling and creativity.  

 

Inspire Life Skills 

In the Inspire group, students have 

been focusing on essential life 

skills, learning everything from 

breakfast making to baking, 

cleaning, and following instruc-

tions. The students took part in 

hands-on activities, gaining prac-

tical experience in preparing 

meals, baking treats, and keeping 

their spaces tidy.  

 

An easy playdough recipe for the holidays! 



 
Christmas Lunch 

A huge thank you to Hannah and Rosa, who prepared a deli-

cious Christmas meal for us to enjoy, and to the Primary learners 

for decorating the dining hall and tables so beautifully! 



Anti-Bullying 
This term saw the launch of SAIL’s 

anti-bullying programme with each 

class nominating anti-bullying am-

bassadors. The ambassadors have 

been attending fortnightly meetings 

during which they have been learn-

ing about their role, undergoing 

training on what bullying behaviour 

is and isn’t and they also enjoyed 

creating an anti-bullying pledge 

poster where they each wrote 

something about why they wanted 

to become an anti-bullying ambassador or what impact they 

would like to have on bullying behaviour. This poster will be dis-

played in the dining hall on our new anti-bullying notice board 

after the Christmas break. 

 

 
At our school, we believe that pupil voice plays a crucial role in 

shaping the way we learn and interact with each other. This 

year, our students have been at the forefront of implementing a 

new behaviour policy, designed to 

foster a positive and supportive 

school environment. Central to this 

policy is the Ready, Respectful, 

Safe campaign, a set of values that 

guide how we behave, treat oth-

ers, and approach our learning.  

 

 

 

Pupil Voice: "Ready, Respectful, Safe"           

Campaign  

Mrs Morland’s MasterChefs and their 

Marvellous Mince Pies 



Visit from Wiltshire Police Car Wash                                                           
Since the October half-term, secondary have started a car-

washing service! Every Tuesday afternoon, some of our sec-

ondary pupils work together to wash the outside of cars that 

belong to staff members. We have even cleaned the school 

bus! Pupils have demonstrated some brilliant teamwork skills 

and communication skills. They have also shown that they 

can work responsibly and safely with tools and specialist 

equipment. Let Mr Taylor-Brown know if you would like your 

car cleaned!  

Thank you to Mr 

Corson for leading 

a Drama Work-

shop. It was won-

derful to learn the 

art of storytelling 

through move-

ment! 

Drama Workshop 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Atlantic Class trip to Gosport Ice Skating Rink 


